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Hi Steve,
 
I spoke to Dilan this morning and would like to update, inform and inquire on the below:
 

1)      Invitation to Comment  - Potential Case Closure - we are in the process of getting the
Invitation to comment package out and hope to complete this in a few days.  Note that due
to the size of the project, I have a large mailing list (approximately 300 mailers) and as a
result, that will take a few days.  In addition, can you please send us the contacts for the City
or County, or other agencies that are involved in this project, that you would like us to send
this document to ( I need this asap).
 

2)      Review of Soil Import Results Report - we will be contacting you and H&A for a conference
call in a few days to discuss the soil import results report. 

 
If you have any other questions, please let me know.
 
Thanks,
 
Kit Soo, PG
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Department of  Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy
Alameda, CA 94502
Direct - 510-567-6791
kit.soo@acgov.org
 
 

From: Steve Dunn [mailto:SDUNN@steelwavellc.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 3:57 PM
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>
Subject: AOC 6 & 7 Draft Letter & City Stockpile permit
 
 
Dilan,
   Good to catch you by phone and provide you with the East Pleasanton project update.
   Pursuant to our conversation, attached is a DRAFT letter to hopefully save time in your preparation
of a letter
to submit to the County planning regarding the environmental status of the areas within AOC’s 6 &
7.
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    We look forward to hearing from you, hopefully County’s blessing of the proposed residential
standard soil import materials to be placed under the City of Pleasanton stockpile permit ( permit &
soils qualifications & test results
provided by Voytek of HA under separate cover), on the permit and the letter.
 
Best regards,
 
 
Steven M. Dunn
Senior Managing Director – Northern California
T 650.235.2833 |  C 415.309.6778
DRE 00908579 |  BL 01464134
steelwavellc.com

4000 E Third Ave. Suite 500 Foster City CA 94404
Legacy Partners Commercial is now SteelWave

 
 
 


